
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 2025 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
A secure locker is available at a cost of £25 for five years. This is a one-off payment, and no money will be refunded when 
students leave. Please note that in the event of a lost key, there will be a charge of £3 for a replacement, any further losses, may 
incur a delay.  Locker keys are to be returned at the end of Year 11.  
 
Once we have received all admission applications, lockers will be available to purchase through our online school shop, via Arbor. 
We will be in contact once this is available to parents/carers. If you require a locker, please can I ask you to make your purchase 
before 5th July. This will allow us time to issue keys ready for the first week of term. Any lockers purchased after this day may incur 
a delay and may not be issued until later in the term.  Your child will have sole use of the locker, and they should not allow any 
other person to use their allocated locker.  
 
Students must bear in mind that the lockers are too big to go into classrooms.  We locate as many as we can near tutor rooms in 
order of application, but this is not always possible.  

 
The payments are used to purchase new lockers and maintain existing ones.  If a parent wishes to secure such a locker for their 
child but has financial difficulty, they should write in confidence to Mr Rob Collar. 
 
Should you have any queries regarding lockers, please email me at r.healey@thornden.hants.sch.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

 
Mrs R. Healey 
Administration Assistant  
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